
                                                      KURE BEACH 
                           BEACH PROTECTION COMMITTEE 
                                           MARCH 2, 2010 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 3:30 PM at the Town Hall with the 
following in attendance: 
 
Sandy Cox, Chair                                       Mike Bledsoe 
Phyllis Mojzis                                             Tony Gonsalves 
Andrew Barnard                                          Barry Nelder, Council Liaison 
 
By motion made and seconded the minutes for the January 5, 2010 
meeting were adopted. 
 
By motion made and seconded the agenda for the March 2, 2010 meeting 
was adopted. 
 
OLD BUSINESS: 
 

1. New committee member Andrew Barnard was introduced to the         
Committee. A motion was made by Tony Gonsalves to recommend 
to council that Andrew be made a permanent member. 

2. Everyone received a copy of  General Policy and Procedures for  
Committees….those recently approved- February 16, 2010. 

3. The committee reviewed the descriptions and pricing for   
A Frame boards to be purchased and used by the lifeguards as 
warnings for rip currents. The committee decided to purchase 9  
Boards (possibly 10 depending on a discussion with Harold) with 
the town name and logo permanently attached and to keep the 
frames for the exclusive use of the lifeguards.  We will have 
message boards made for the A-frames warning of rip tides. Tony 
will check with Harold to affirm the color of the flags being used. 

4. Sandy presented a list of beach related items for realtors renting in 
Kure Beach to be included with all rental information for the 2010 
season.  The committee reviewed amended and added items that 
were pertinent. 

5. A discussion was held regarding participation at this year’s street  
Festival and the committee unanimously agreed not to participate 
 

NEW BUSINESS: 
 

1. The committee decided to ride the beach as soon as the current              



renourishment  project was completed to assess the damage to 
public accesses, the status of the dunes, and the need for 
replacement of dune signs. Mike will check with Carolina Beach to 
see when we can procure sea oats and at what cost. He will also 
check into fertilization. Sandy will also contact Spencer Rogers to 
ask if he will ride the beach with us and share his expertise. 

2. Tony presented the idea of stations for collecting dog waste at  
the accesses. This topic was tabled until next month’s meeting. 

 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 4:58 PM. The next scheduled meeting will 
be April 6, 2010 3:30 PM at Town Hall. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Phyllis Mojzis 

 


